
June 4, 2018 

Brothers in Christ- 

“How good and pleasant it is when God’s people live together in unity!” (Psalm 133:1). 

Greetings from the Arizona-California District! We cherish the bond of faith that unites us 
together in Christ, along with our partnership in the Gospel. It is our prayer that the Lord edify 
each and every one of you through worship and study at your upcoming conventions. 

The Arizona-California District is planning to meet June 11-13, 2018 at the Embassy Suites in 
Scottsdale, AZ. The theme of our convention is Our Great Heritage. Dr. Mark Paustian will 
deliver the keynote address, Communicating Christ in the 21st Century. 

May the Lord bless your time together. And may we all glorify God in our district and local 
ministries for the good of His kingdom! 

Your Brother in Christ, 

Rev. Steven P. Gabb, secretary 
On behalf of the AZ-CA District 
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